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Email:  vinelandcadets@live.ca    Phone:  905-562-1293


9 November 2012

Greetings parents,

We had a wonderful time at our kickoff on Friday, September 14.  We opened the year with a word of prayer, went for a fun hayride, ate some snacks, competed in a fire-building competition, and played some tug-of-war.  At the end of the night, we sang our Cadet hymn, “Living for Jesus,” together.

Our next event will be Registration Night on Sept. 20 at the Vineland Free Reformed Church from 7:00 to 9:00.  All parents and Cadets are invited to this event.  During the evening, you will be able to:

· Meet your son’s counselors
· Meet other parents
· Have a coffee and some snacks
· Pick up uniforms and books
· Fill out registration forms (please bring Health Card #’s and emergency contact information)
· Pay dues for the year (for members of Vineland FRC, the dues are now $50 per boy, $75 per family; for members of other congregations, the dues are $60 per boy, $90 per family)

There will be snacks and drinks for the Cadets that evening.  If your son has a special diet, please send food/drinks along with him.  Counselors will also be leading activities for the boys that evening.  If you have and questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday night!

In His Service,
Brian Kemper
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